Data Submitted (UTC 11): 3/25/2021 8:01:42 AM

First name: Tana Last name: Bryan Organization:

Title:

Comments: Dear Forest Service, These horses need to be left wild and free as the Federal Law says that they should be. They can never be replaced for our future generations of people to view and wonder about. These horses are part of the Western heritage.

These can be left wild and protected. Also why were the horses who were shot never investigated? 80% of Americans wish to have all wild horses and burros treated with birth control by a vet who injects them by darting and then left to be WILD.

Thank you, please consider for our future generations. Tana Bryan